New kayak launch installed
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The Manitowoc Parks Department installed a new kayak launch at Lower Schuette Park Thursday, Oct. 22.
The launch will be open for use for a couple of weeks before being taken back down for the winter, said Chad Scheinoha, operations division manager of the Parks Department.
"We'll watch the weather and leave it in as long as we can before taking it out for the winter," Scheinoha said. "It'll be back in again once spring hits next year."
The launch was funded, in part, by grant money received through the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Knowles-Nelson Stewardship Program. Donations from the Lakeshore Natural Resources Partnership and the Friends of the Manitowoc River Watershed funded the rest of the project.
The launch is handicapped accessible.
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